
Encourage the Families you work with to
Notice, Explore and Talk About Maths

Notice, Explore and Talk About Mathematics in Everyday Life.

To help the families you work with to support their children’s development
at home we would like to encourage you to share the Let’s Count Bot with
them.
The Let’s Count Bot is a quick and easy way for families to explore fun,
everyday activities that support their children’s maths learning. Encourage
families to give it a try and turn everyday moments into maths learning
opportunities!

Please use the downloadable postcards and posters available on the
Let’s Count online portal to help us share the Let’s Count Bot with
families. 

Let’s Count Bot Video

Activities such as cooking, shopping, playing games and going for walks
are all opportunities to discover and play with maths together. Every little
moment can be an opportunity to explore numbers, shapes and patterns. 

Scan the QR codes
to access the video
and the Let’s Count
Bot.

Let’s Count Bot

https://m.me/letscountbot?ref=website

